
	
  

	
  

University of Guelph Accounting Goes Co-op June 2012 
 
The Bachelor of Commerce Accounting major is going co-op! We are thrilled to be 
able to offer our students the opportunity to gain practical experience while they are 
completing their degrees. 
 
Students will have their first co-op work term following the completion of second year. 
In total, they will gain 16 months of experience through their co-op terms. 
 

Program Sequence 
Fall Academic Semester 1 
Winter Academic Semester 2 
Summer Summer Break 
Fall Academic Semester 3 
Winter Academic Semester 4 
Summer Work term 1 
Fall Academic Semester 5 
Winter Work term 2 
Summer Academic Semester 6 
Fall Work term 3 
Winter Work term 4 
Summer Summer Break 
Fall Academic Semester 7 
Winter Academic Semester 8 

 
The first regular co-op class will begin in Fall 2013. In the mean time, we have a 
limited number of students available beginning with the Summer 2013 work term. 
 
If you have questions or would like more information, please feel free to contact us. 
 
Fred Pries 
Department of Business 
University of Guelph 
fpries@uoguelph.ca 
519-824-4120 x56107 

Ian Wallace, Co-op Coordinator	
  
Co-operative Education & Career Services	
  
University of Guelph  
wallacei@uoguelph.ca 
519-824-4120 x52397 
www.RecruitGuelph.ca	
  
 

 Carrie Steele, Employer Development Coordinator 
Co-operative Education & Career Services 
University of Guelph 
csteele@uoguelph.ca 
519-824-4120 x 52305 
www.RecruitGuelph.ca 

 


